October 18th, 2017
Dear Parents:

The fall progress report card places a strong emphasis on the development of students' learning skills and work habits. Students' achievement of six learning skills and habits will be shown on the front page of the progress report card. These are: (1) Responsibility, (2) Organization, (3) Independent Work, (4) Collaboration, (5) Initiative, and (6) Self-Regulation. The development of these skills and habits will be reported as "excellent", "good", "satisfactory" or "needs improvement" and a large space is provided for teacher comments about students' strengths and areas for improvement. 

Ministry policy places an emphasis on teachers using the progress report card to conduct rich discussions and proactive interviews or conferences with parents and/or students in the Fall to help establish a positive tone for the remainder of the year. In addition, spaces are provided on the progress report card for individual board design to reflect local conferencing/interviewing practices, vision statements, or other information about the school community.

This progress report card indicates for parents how well their children are progressing in all the subjects and provides an early indication of those subjects where the student may need additional help. For each subject area, teachers will check whether the students are: (1) Progressing With Difficulty, (2) Progressing Well, or (3) Progressing Very Well.   Please note:  Students in ELKP do not receive a Progress Report.  However, interviews are strongly encouraged.

Keeping the lines of communication open throughout the year is an important component for student success.  To continue to foster this, St. Joseph’s School will be holding Parent Teacher Interviews on Thursday, November 16th from 3:00 to 7:30 p.m. and Friday, November 17th from 8:30 to 11:30 a.m.   Interviews will be 10 minutes in length.  Please fill out the attached interview sheet and return it to the school by Friday, October  27th, 2017. We look forward to meeting with and discussing your child’s progress.  Please see the attached sheet.

Respectfully,
Ms. J. Kuran
Principal
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